
Tuesday 17th September 2013 

Dear Parents 
 

As part of our curriculum topic ‘The Circus’ and to coincide with our transition unit we are 

excited to announce that we will be holding circus workshops in school on the 24th and 25th 

September.  

 

The children will be instructed in class groups and the workshops are a full day. There will be a 

safety talk and demonstration beforehand. The children will enjoy learning many circus skills 

including juggling, plate spinning, feather balancing, diabolo, flowersticks, tightrope, unicycling, 

mini bike and pedal goes. All the activities are age appropriate, achievable and lots of fun! 

 

In order for us to offer this opportunity to the children we are asking for a contribution of 

£7.60 per child towards covering the cost of these two day workshops. 

 

Please can you ensure that indoor P.E kits are in school for these two days and that all earrings 

are removed. 

 
 

Many thanks 

The Year 3 Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Circus Workshop 

 

I will pay £7.60 via Parent Pay  

  

I require a bar code to pay £7.60  

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………………………………… 


